
-----Original Message----- 
From: Julie Prestidge  
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 6:55 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Condo application at 13572 and 13586 Bayview Ave  
 
 
Please accept this email as a record of my concern with this project.   
An 8 storey condo is too high for this area.  I hope council will insist the developer go back to the 
drawing board and present a more appropriate 4-5 storey building.  
Thank you.  
Julie Prestidge  
21 Grovepark Street  
Richmond Hill.   
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


